Rising Stars Studio of Dance

Re-Opening Policies
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We are excited to return back to the studio in just a few weeks and want to prepare our students, staff and families for the policy changes for the foreseeable future due to COVID-19. Our guidelines are to help ensure the safety of all who are returning to class. We will continue to follow the CDC guidelines and make adjustments to policies as needed

1. Pick Up/Drop Off

· Dancers must wait to enter the building until their designated class time. Please do not come into the building before your time
· The lobby will be closed to dancers, parents and siblings EXCEPT if your dancer is age 6 and under- Only 1 parent will be permitted in the lobby and must wear a mask while in the lobby
· While entering the building and in the lobby area, please maintain social distancing guideline. 
· If a parent has to make a payment, etc please arrange this with Miss Mallory prior to class
2. Masks and belongings 
· While entering the building, all dancers (over the age of 2) and parents are required to wear a mask. Instructors will be required to wear masks at all times. Dancers may choose to remove their mask upon entering the studio space
· Please limit the items that your dancer brings to class. Each dancer will have an assigned cubby each week
· The water fountain will be CLOSED- please bring your own bottled drink
3. Sanitizing, Cleaning and Hand Washing

· All dancers must wash hands or sanitize BEFORE and AFTER class. Hand sanitizer will be available at the studio in both studio A and B and several locations throughout the building.

· All classes will be 45 minutes to allow our staff to disinfect, sanitize and clean the dance space and props after each class. This will also allow a smoother and less congested transition process for students entering and exiting the building

4. What if your child is not ready to come back to the studio yet?

· If for any reason you are not comfortable returning yet, we will be offering classes on zoom that can be taken at home during our regularly scheduled class times. 

5. Class Sizes

· We will be limiting class sizes to accommodate social distancing for the time being. Class maximums will vary for each level and style

· Smaller class sizes means more individualized attention, personalized corrections and accelerated improvement

· As restrictions begin to lessen, we can allow more students into class as needed

STAY AT HOME-

· If dancer or a family member feels ill or has a fever

· If your dancer or someone they live with is immunocompromised  

· If your dancer or someone they live with is interacting with the elderly on a regular basis

· If your dancer or someone that they live with has tested positive for COVID-19 or have been around someone who may have been exposed

TOGETHER WE WILL KEEP OUR DANCERS SAFE AND DOING WHAT THEY LOVE- DANCING AT RISING STARS!
